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BOIL WATER ORDER AND PUBLIC NOTIFICATION LIFTED FOR PINE 
VALLEY BIBLE CONFERENCE CENTER WATER SYSTEM 

 
Test Results Show Bacteria Absent in Drinking Water Supply 

  
      

The County of San Diego, Department of Environmental Health (DEH) has lifted the Boil Water 

Order and Public Notification for the Pine Valley Bible Conference Center, located at 8668 Pine 

Creek Road, Pine Valley, CA 91962 effective immediately.   

 

The water system previously tested present for total coliform bacteria.  Total coliform bacteria can 

come from soils and other sources in the environment and can indicate a problem with the water 

supply system.   The Boil Water Order was issued to ensure all water used is free from 

contamination.  

  

The water system was disinfected and flushed and retested under the guidance of a Certified Water 

Distribution Operator.  The five follow-up samples are absent for total coliform bacteria.  The water 

is now free to be consumed without boiling first. 

 

For more information on the Boil Water Order, please contact Jim Johnson at (619) 473-8879. 
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